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17 October 1975122?5

MEMORANDUM FOR: Deputy Director for Administration

FROM : Executive Secretary
SUBJECT : Review of Records about Drug Experimentation
REFERENCE : Your memorandum dated 3 October 1978, Subject as above

1. Your nagging uncertainty is contagious. Hence, since receipt of
reference memorandum, I have spent a considerable amount of time with
Chief, Executive Registry, reviewing what it is we may have on file
related to the MKULTPA program. As you know, DCI Registry files are
almost exclusively composed of copies of material forwarded to the DCI and
DDCI. I have satisfied myself that we are in possession of no undisclosed
material containing the names of tested individuals which has surfaced
since the investigations commenced. Furthermore, a review of what might be
squirreled away in Records Center has revealed the attached memorandum
dated 15 April 1960, wherein the Chief/Executive Registry/DCI instructed
that materials related to MKULTRA and ARTICHOKE be destroyed. An examina—-
tion of the Job number suggests that the materials had to do with authori-
zing expenditure of funds for specific operations 1951-55. I doubt
that any of these materials mentioned the names of those being tested.

2. There are four boxes of material retired by the Executive Registry
and presently GENEENNN® having to do with MKULTRA. This material is
dated 1972-75. I am fairly confident that these boxes will contain nothing
responsive to your request, but I have recalled same and will review

and advise.
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